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4th April 2017 
 
Email:  
  
Dear  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/17/03/16. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
How many non-UK EU nationals employed as full-time staff left their posts (e.g. either or 
resigned or quit) in the years 2014, 2015 and 2016? 
 
Please can I have this information broken down by HCHS doctors, nurses and health visitors 
and other staff? 
 
Please see the table below which shows the requested information. 
 
 

Years Month Headcount 

2014 Jan 1 
  Apr 1 
  Jun 1 

2015 Jan 1 
  Aug 2 
  Sep 1 
  Oct 1 
  Nov 1 

2016 Feb 2 
  Mar 2 
  Jun 1 
  Jul 1 
  Aug 1 
  Sep 2 
  Nov 1 
  Dec 1 

Total   20 

 
As we are an ambulance service, the job roles involved all fit in to the ‘other ‘category as referred to 
in your question. 



   

According to the analysis received there was a total of 901 full time leavers who left the organisation 
voluntarily. Out of these there were 99 occasions where the nationality field had not been 
completed. Therefore, it is possible that the figures quoted above may not reflect all of the non – UK 
EU Nationals who have left during the requested period. 

To put the leaver figures in to context please see the number of non-UK EU nationals who have 
started working for SECAmb during the same period. 

 

Non-UK EU nationals 
Full-time new starters 

Years Month Headcount 

2014 Feb 2 

  Apr 1 

  Jul 1 

  Aug 3 

  Sep 2 

  Oct 1 

  Nov 2 

2015 Jan 3 

  Apr 2 

  Jun 2 

  Jul 2 

  Sep 3 

  Nov 1 

2016 Jan 2 

  Feb 1 

  Mar 3 

  May 1 

  Jun 5 

  Jul 1 

  Aug 3 

  Sep 3 

  Oct 3 

  Nov 1 

Total   48 
  

I hope you find this information useful. 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 

mailto:FOI@secamb.nhs.uk


   

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 

 

 

 

 

 


